
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Credit River 
Valley Project 

To ensure continued safety, an approximately 
600 metre section of Imperial’s pipeline that 
carries jet fuel to Toronto Pearson International 
Airport, as well as diesel and gasoline used 
by commuters, will be proactively replaced. 
The section of pipeline undergoing 
maintenance is in the existing utility 
corridor north of Highway 403 across 
the Credit River Valley. 

In addition to working with different 
levels of government on environmental 
and construction permitting, Imperial 
wants to share project details and 
answer your questions. 
Join us at our neighbourhood 
information session on April 18, or visit 
imperialoil.ca/creditriver to learn more. 



 
 
 

 
  

  
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Neighbourhood 
information 
session 
Wednesday, April 18, 2018 
3:00 – 4:00 P.M. 
6:00 – 7:30 P.M. 

Mississauga Living Arts Centre 
Bank of Montreal (BMO) Room, 2nd Floor 
4141 Living Arts Drive 
Mississauga, ON L5B 4B8 

For more information and to RSVP, please 
email us at questions@imperialon.ca 

You can also call us at 416-586-1918 
or our toll-free number at 1-833-586-1918 

Learn more: imperialoil.ca/creditriver 

Credit River Valley Project Location 
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